SERDS Industry Brief Clarification Questions Responses Note

Good Afternoon,

Please note that due to ensuring a sufficiently detailed level of answer to the Clarification Questions that have been asked following the Industry Brief, the Authority will be responding to the questions raised by the 9th September at the latest.

Thank you for your patience.

Many thanks,

Tom Dubberley
